
 

ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents and Students,                                      Date : 24/09/2025 

This is to remind you that tomorrow, 25th September 2025, regular school 

timings will be followed for all classes. 

 For those classes (Nur. to VIII) which have their last examination, the 

exam will be conducted during the first four periods. After the 

examination, Periods V to VIII will be held as usual. 

 For the other classes (IX to XII) , Periods I to VIII will be conducted as 

per the regular schedule. 

 Nursery & KG will follow their regular timings and exam will be 

conducted during the school timings. 

Therefore, all students are required to come to school with their Tiffin and 

bags. 

With regards, 

 

PRINCIPAL 

  


